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Action Taken Report of IQAC 2022-23 
1.  09 Students of college participated in total 08 items in Patiala zone youth and folk 

festival which was held at Public College Samana from 16th to 19th oct. 2022. 
2.  Two 75’’ inch Smart interactive Panel Board was purchased and installed in two 

rooms of college to implement NEP-2020 policy for holistic development of 
students. 

3.  Under RUSA grants Construction of New Hall, College Entrance Gate, Water Cooler 
shed and Repair of College canteen and washrooms are under process and will be 
completed in session 2023-24.  

4.  Special Lecture was organized on 10-3-2023 for Career Counseling and 
Competitive examinations for students. 

5.  An industrial visit was organized on 15-03-2023 to Derabassi for students to 
understand the skill development and self-employment. 

6.  Principal room, Girls common room, Staff room and Office room upgraded with air 
conditioning. 

7.  College has submitted last five years AQAR from 2017-18 To 2021-22 and after 
submission of IIQA ,SSR will be submitted. 
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